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WQ.195/2018 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER 

BY DEPUTY M.R. HIGGINS OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 9th OCTOBER 2018 

 

 

Question 
 

In respect of his role in establishing a policy development board on the future hospital, will the Chief 

Minister advise members who initially drafted the survey of doctors, nurses and other health workers 

regarding the new hospital development; who was involved in making any amendments to the draft prior 

to distribution; and who approved the final draft before it was distributed? 
 

 

Answer 
 

The survey questions were initially drafted by the Chair of the Hospital Policy Development Board and 

amendments were discussed and made to the survey following meetings with States officers and the Board 

held on 6th, 11th and 17th September 2018.  

 

Final adjustments were made to ensure that none of the questions were considered ‘leading’ by 4Insight, 

who have been contracted by the Board to carry out the survey independently.  The Board signed off the 

final version of the survey at their meeting held on 17th September 2018.  

 

 

 

 


